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MEMO  
TO:  Toronto East York Community Council   

FROM: Councillor Joe Mihevc  

RE: Parking meters on north side of St. Clair Ave West between 
Spadina Rd. to Wells Hill Ave.  

DATE: June 25th, 2007  

 

I am writing to request that the Toronto East York Community Council amend the 
section in TEYCC Report 6, Clause 68, adopted by City Council on July 19, 20, 21 
and 26th, 2005 that specifically approves the installation of parking meters on the 
north side of St. Clair between Spadina Rd. and Wells Hill Ave.   

Acting upon that approval, the Toronto Parking Authority (TPA) recently installed 
parking meters in the section in question, the majority of which is in front of Holy 
Rosary Catholic Church. It should be noted that prior to the construction of the St. 
Clair dedicated streetcar right-of-way, parking meters were not present in this 
section.   

I believe that parking between Spadina Rd. and Wells Hill Ave. is inappropriate 
and poses a safety risk and negatively impact traffic flow. I request that the 
appropriate by-law be amended to remove parking from this section of St. Clair 
Ave. West.     

Sincerely,  

Councillor Joe Mihevc 
Ward 21, St. Paul’s West 

http://www.joemihevc.com

